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Please ask 

for: 
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Email: licensing@cherwell-dc.gov.uk Our Ref: PRM0595 

9 October 2017 

Dear Mr Salih 

Licensing Act 2003: Premises Licence review hearing 
PRM0595 - Wisla Supermarket 12 The Parade Oxford Road Kidlington 

In accordance with Section 51of the Licensing Act 2003 a responsible Authority, namely 
Oxfordshire Trading Standards have requested a review of your premises licence. 
This review is based on evidence of your alleged failure to adhere to the Licensing Act 2003 
licensing objectives, and in particular, the protection of children from harm objective. 

As a result of this review request a statutory 28 day consultation period will commence from 
10/10/2017, and will conclude on 06/11/2017. 

Once the consolation period has been completed you will be notified on the date of hearing. 

Enclosed with this notification, is a copy of the blue site notices. These notices must be displayed 
throughout the consultation period. One must be displayed on your premises, and clearly visible to 
the public. Two more will be displayed within the vicinity of your premises. 
If these notices are removed, please notify the Licensing Authority as soon as possible. 

The licensing Authority would suggest that you seek legal advice, with regards to this matter. 

 If you have any further queries please don’t hesitate to contact a member of the team on 01295 
753744. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicholas Sutcliffe  
Licensing Manager 
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